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We will be celebrating World 
Book Day on Thursday 7th 
March and would like to 
invite the children to come to 
school dressed as a book 
character. 
We would also like to ask the 
children to create a book in a 
box. The finished creations 
can be brought to school on 
the 7th of March. 

Congratulations to the boys’ futsal team who 

progressed all the way through to the quarter 

finals of the HAS (Hull Active Schools) 

tournament. The players even got to meet a 

former professional player (Rob McDonald)! 

Some of our Y3/4 children represented the 

school in a dodgeball competition at Sirius 

West. This tournament was purely based on 

fun and enjoyment with no emphasis on 

results or scores. Dodgeball continues to be 

very popular at the school and this is shown 

with the start of our Y3/4 intra dodgeball 

league (see current league table). We will be 

celebrating Schools’ Football Week with lots 

of activities during the last week of term for 

our pupils to participate in.



 This Spring half term has been 
very busy! Year 4 have had great fun 
during science lessons 
experimenting with electricity. We 
have created circuits, found faults 
and problem solved.

In RE lessons, we have discovered 
our local community and what 
makes our community so important. 
The children even wrote thank you 
letters to the parish for all their hard 
work!  PE has been a winner this half 
term, learning a new skill, Kurling. 
Year 4 have worked super hard on 
accuracy to hit the target.

Y2: The children have enjoyed their Dinosaur 
Topic and looked at why Mary Anning was so 
famous. We had a Dinosaur workshop in 
school and celebrated the end of our topic 
with a trip to Pizza Express and the Dinosaur 
Museum.



Year 5 have had a busy start to the 
year completing their Bikeability. They 
learned lots of new skills to support 
them riding safely on roads in the 
future. As well as this, they have had 
Safer Internet Day where they learned 
more about Artificial Intelligence and 
the impact it has on everyday lives. 
Throughout the term they have 
explored the lives of the Ancient Maya 
Civilization and made some fabulous 
masks!

Year 3 have had a busy start to the 
Spring term!  We have been really 
enjoying our new topic about the 
Ancient Egyptians and discovering 
about how these people lived and 
influenced generations to follow. 
We are looking forward to our 
school trip when we will get the 
opportunity to touch and 
appreciate some Egyptian replica 
items. 

Year 3: We have started to 
work on column addition 
during our Maths lessons 
and we had a fun day of 
Maths during our NSPCC 
Number Day



World Book Day 2024! 
Thursday 7th March 2024
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